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Stop the quarry in Beveridge/Wallan

There are a lot of young families in this area and they have moved to an
affordable regional area so that they can have some quality of life.
Don't build the quarry near the residents as it will impact on their

lives. It is always lower income families that have to live near health
hazards and planning should look at another uninhabited area that will
be suitable for a quarry. Dont go ahead with this - put yourself in our
shoes when making the decision. You would object to this so close to
your home

regards

Denise Perrett
Resident Beveridge





